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Welcome New Members! 

New Representative 

Horizon Properties Group, LLC 

Matt Piatt — Director of Facilities 

375 Southpoint Boulevard Suite #410 

Canonsburg, PA 15317 

724-743-7722x2503 

mpiatt@horizonprop.net 

www.horizonprop.net 

What a “tasty evening”!  

It was a great turn out and we’re so happy to add this new business to our list of members. 

Thank you to those who spoke, Janice Blair-Martin President of the Chamber, Eric Cowden from 

State Senator Camera Bartalotto’s office, Nate Regotti, Chief of Staff for State  

Representative Pam Snyder, Mike Belding Chair of the Greene County Commissioners, Betsy  

Rohanna McClure Greene County Commissioner, Greg Leathers Mayor of Waynesburg, Jeanine 

Henry President of  Waynesburg  Prosperous  & Beautiful and Lindsey Parks,  

owner of Canonsburg Cake Company. 

Canonsburg Cake Company 

Lindsey Parks — Owner 

PO Box 99 

Canonsburg, PA 15317 

724-299-1323 

CanonsburgCakeCompany@gmail.com 

www.CanonsburgCakeCompany.com 

Salvation Army 

Bonnie Davis — Director 

Bonniej.davis@use.salvatioinarmy.org 

Stairlift Pros, LLC 

Richard Clites & Todd Perry — Owners 

712 Walnut Hill Road 

Dilliner, PA 15327 

724-231-5154 

stairliftpros2021@yahoo.com  

http://www.stairlift-pros.com 



September Networking Luncheon 
Celebrating Small Businesses! 

             We had a wonderful luncheon on  

Wednesday, the 29th, at the Hampton Inn to Celebrate Small Businesses!  

It was so wonderful to hear all of your stories and to meet some new faces!  

Thank you to our speakers, Bonnie Davis, the new Director for the Salvation Army, 

Leigh Ann Shaner, Owner of Your Cookie Rookie, Amy 

Chess, Advanced Director for Pampered Chef,  

Steve Brosgol, Membership Representative for NBIF, and 

Darlene Moore, Owner of Save a Horse Stable Inc. Our  

closing remarks were made by the Chamber's  

Executive Director, Melody Longstreth.  

What is Angel Tree? It’s a holiday assistance pro-

gram where an individual or group sponsors a child 

in need for Christmas gifts. 

The sponsor a (person or group) will chose a tag/

tags with a child’s name and buys either new toys, 

gift cards, or clothing for their “adopted Angels”. 

The first step is to sign up by October 10th, 2021. 

Next, The Salvation Army Greene County  

Service Center will drop off tags to your location the 

week of October 18th, 2021 with the child’s name, a 

wish list, and an information flyer. 

Lastly, your location will either return or arrange the 

pick up of gifts on or before November 29th, 2021. 

For many kids the gifts they receive through the  

Angel Tree will be the only ones they open on Christ-

mas morning. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY AND FOR 

PROVIDING JOY TO CHILDREN THIS HOLIDAY SEASON. 

For more information contact  

bonniej.davis@use.salvationarmy.org  

or 724-852-1479 

October is National Chamber of Commerce Month! 

The Greene County Commissioner's recognized the Greene 

County Chamber of Commerce at a recent meeting by pre-

senting a citation naming October as Chamber of Commerce 

month in Greene County.    The proclamation recognizes the 

critical role that the Greene County Chamber plays in sup-

porting the needs of our business community and its im-

portance to the county's continued economic growth and ad-

vancement.  The invaluable role that the chamber plays in en-

suring that businesses new and old can continue to pros-

per.  And commended the chamber for representing the local 

business community and our efforts to enhance the county. 

[L-R] Betsy Rohanna-McClure, Melody Longstreth,  

Mike Belding, Janice Blair-Martin, Blair Zimmerman 

















WU, Direct Results partner to open on-campus store 
Waynesburg University has partnered with a local company, Direct Results, to relocate, renovate and revamp 
its on-campus merchandise store, The Nest. The Nest celebrated its grand opening with a ribbon cutting  
ceremony over the University’s homecoming weekend, on Saturday, Oct. 2, and is now open to the public at 
84 Wayne Street. 
  
The Nest is under the management of Direct Results, which has a natural tie to the University through its  
owner, Pam Marisa, and her husband, Kent. 
  
Kent Marisa’s father is former Waynesburg men's basketball coach and director of athletics Rudy Marisa, 
who spent 34 years as the head of the Yellow Jackets program, making it a national powerhouse in the 
1980's. 
   
The renovations of the campus store were made possible through a generous donation from a 1974  
alumnus, Dennis Ellis. Ellis established his gift as a way to honor Rudy Marisa for his guidance, mentorship 
and coaching, both on and off the court. 
   
An assortment of all-new Waynesburg University merchandise is available for purchase on the first floor of 
The Nest. The store also sells handmade items to help raise funds for various causes, such as bracelets made 
by women in the Dominican Republic as a part of the University’s Entrepreneurial Leadership Program or 
bowls and pens made from recycled plastic through the Fine Arts Program. 
  
The new location provides ample space for student activities, both indoors and out. In addition to the  
merchandise available on the first floor, the upper two levels of The Nest, called Rudy’s Place, offer games 
and gathering space for Waynesburg University students. Rudy’s Place is outfitted with video and arcade 
games, including Avengers and Star Wars pinball, dartboard, pop-a-shot, bubble hockey, foosball table, etc., 
and two large screen televisions. 

WCTV nominated for 6 Student Emmys 
Waynesburg University’s student-operated television station, WCTV, recently received six nominations for 
University Production Awards from the Mid-Atlantic Chapter of the National Academy of Television Arts & 
Sciences (NATAS). 
  
“It truly is an honor just to be nominated, but to receive six nominations in one year is a  
remarkable feat for WCTV, and I am very proud of my students for this accomplishment,” said Melinda Roed-
er-Skrbin, instructor of communication. “We are competing against many other universities with much larger 
enrollments, but our student work is a testament to our drive and commitment to producing quality con-
tent.” 
  
The Student Production Awards, also known as the Student Emmys, were virtually announced Saturday, Sept. 
25, at the Regional Emmys hosted by NATAS. The entries submitted and recognized represented a variety of 
content, including coverage of local sports, businesses, politics, agriculture and tourism.  
   
NATAS, an American professional service organization, annually awards and recognizes outstanding  
achievements and excellence in television and the media industry. Emmy Statutes as well as Student Emmys 
are the most coveted awards in professional production. The awards are aimed to incentivize continued ex-
cellence in the field of media. 



Additional Contact: 
Don Chappel at the  

Greene County Industrial  

Development Corporation  

(724-852-2965)  



SBA Offers Disaster Assistance to Greene County 

Businesses and Residents Affected by July Flooding 

Greene County businesses and residents affected by the flooding on July 29th, 2021, may apply for low-interest disas-

ter loans from the U.S. Small Business Administration, SBA Administrator Isabella Casillas Guzman announced today. 

Administrator Guzman made the loans available in response to a letter form West Virginia Gov. Jim Justice on Sep-

tember 22nd, 2021, requesting a disaster declaration by the SBA. Businesses and residents in the declared areas can 

now apply for low-interest disaster loans from the SBA. 

The declaration includes Monongalia County and the adjacent counties of Marion, Preston, Taylor, and Wetzle in 

West Virginia; and Fayette and Greene in Pennsylvania. 

“SBA’s mission-driven team stands ready to help small businesses and residents impacted by the flooding/” said Ad-

ministrator Guzman. “We’re committed to providing federal disaster loans swiftly and efficiently, with a customer-

centric approach to help businesses and communities recover and rebuild.” 

To assist businesses and residents affected by the disaster, the SBA has opened a Disaster Outreach Center (DLOC) in 

Monongalia Count that is open Monday–Friday, 9 am-6 pm Saturday, October 9th, 10 am-2 pm Closed Sundays 

The Center is located in the Morgantown Mall 9500 Mall Road, Suite 609. The office will close permanently Thursday, 

October 14th at 4 pm. 

Customer Service Representatives will be available to answer questions about the disaster loan program and help  

individuals complete their applications. Due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, the SBA has established protocols to 

help protect the health and safety of the public. All visitors to the DLOC are encouraged to wear a face mask. 





We’re Open in Person!  

The Chamber office is  

now open: 

Tuesday - Thursday  

10am - 2pm  
 

Monday and Friday  

by appointment 

FORECASTING COVID-19 IMPACTS ON 
HEALTH INSURANCE PREMIUMS 
 
As the 2022 open enrollment season is quickly 
approaching, many business owners are  
beginning to turn their attention to forecasting 
insurance premium adjustments for budgeting 
purposes.  Of course, the question mark this 

year is how much Although the severity and extent of the COVID-19 
pandemic has been unprecedented in modern times, there are  
safeguards built into the structure of the insurance industry that are 
designed to maintain stability during significant loss events.  Two key 
elements provide protection against large financial loss for insurance 
companies and provide some stability in premiums: 
Additionally, the severity of the virus has varied in different regions of 
the country.  As a result, insurance carriers will be affected differently 
based on the specific demographics of their insured populations.   
Carriers with large numbers of insureds in some of the country’s 
hotspots will experience greater claim expenses than carriers insuring 
greater numbers of insureds in minimally impacted regions. 
 
IMPACTS FROM EMPLOYER-RELATED EXPENSES: 
Insurance carriers are also employers and as such, have experienced 
some of the same pandemic-related business costs as any other  
business.  Added cybersecurity costs, outlays for equipment and soft-
ware to facilitate their employees alternative work arrangements, etc. 
will impact their financial bottom line during this event.  Even the  
downturn in equity markets will affect the expected level of return on 
their investment portfolio. 
 
POSITIVE IMPACTS: 
There is also the potential that some recent virus-related  
development will positively impact insurance costs, such as the more 
widespread use of tele-health services.  In addition to providing access 
to care with lower costs, on a long-term basis this development could 
allow healthcare providers to extend their reach to more remote or 
less affluent groups of people to expand access to care and improve 
overall population well-being. 
 
Considering all of these pandemic influences, it is likely that future 
health insurance premiums will be affected, although the expected 
range of impact probably won’t be clear until later this year.  
  
By creating a differentiated, unique benefit package that addresses a 
specific employee need, employers benefit by boosting employee  
engagement, increasing productivity levels, and improving employee 
retention rates. 
  
The Greene County Chamber of Commerce offers its members  

access to My Benefit Advisor as a solution for employee benefits,  

including voluntary offerings.  For more information about My Benefit 

Advisor, visit our website at greene.mybenefitadvisor.com or contact 

Mike Galardini at (800) 377-3539. 



Place Your Ad Here! 

Contact  

melody@greenechamber.org  

for more information! 

Curbside or  
In-Office Notary! 

 
Notary is available by  
appointment. Notary 

work (excluding title transfers) is free  
to chamber members as part of your  

membership benefits. 
Email melody@greenechamber.org to 

schedule an appointment. 

mailto:melody@greenechamber.org



